
 

WORKS NOTIFICATION  

December 2017 

As part of Transurban Queensland’s $512 million Logan Enhancement Project, a road traffic noise 
assessment has been undertaken across the project corridor.  

At locations where the noise assessment shows that predicted noise levels from the completed project 
infrastructure will exceed Queensland Government road noise guidelines, noise mitigation including noise 
barriers are being built. It should be noted that while noise barriers are designed to reduce perceived 
loudness, they do not eliminate noise completely.   

Logan Motorway, Berrinba noise barrier construction  

Based on the outcomes of the project’s noise assessment and detailed design process, a noise barrier will 
be built on the Logan Motorway near Anderson Street, Berrinba (refer to the map).  

The noise barrier in this area will extend approximately 278m in length, and 1.5m-3.0 high depending on 
natural ground levels. It will consist of concrete panel walls, supported by steel vertical posts.  

Construction of the noise barrier will commence in 2018, and is expected to take approximately two months, 
construction and weather permitting. 

Members of the project team are available to meet with residents to discuss the noise assessment and 
details of noise barrier construction in further detail. Please contact us to arrange a suitable time. 

 

 



 

 

What to expect 

Access to the Logan Motorway noise barrier construction area will be via Anderson Street, Berrinba. 
Construction activities will include:  

• earthworks to prepare alignment, excavation of holes for footings 
• erecting vertical posts, and installing pre-fabricated concrete panels 
• painting / anti-graffiti treatment, facing the road alignment 
• the use of excavators, trucks, mobile crane, light vehicles. 

All works are scheduled to minimise impacts on the community and motorists. We thank you in advance for 
your patience during these works.   

About the project 

Transurban Queensland’s $512 million Logan Enhancement Project includes upgrading parts of the Logan 
and Gateway Extension motorways, improving key congestion hot spots (Logan Motorway/Mt Lindesay 
Highway/Beaudesert Road interchange and the Wembley Road/Logan Motorway interchange) and 
constructing new south-facing ramps at Compton Road. The project will improve safety and reliability, 
reduce travel times, enhance connectivity to key residential and business areas, and future proof the 
network. 

In December 2016, CPB Contractors, a member of the CIMIC Group, was awarded the contract for the 
detailed design and construction of the project. Major construction is underway with the project anticipated to 
be completed in 2019. 

For more information  

For more information about the project or to speak with a member of the Community Relations Team 
regarding these activities contact: 

Phone:   1800 195 308 (toll free 24hours)* 

Email:   contactus@loganenhancementproject.com.au  

Website:  www.loganenhancementproject.com.au  

Facebook: facebook.com/LoganEP/ 

*Free call anywhere in Australia. Call charges apply for mobile phones and pay phones. Check with your 
service provider for call costs.  

 


